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Happy New Year!

Here are the third grade objectives for the month of January:











ART

Happy New Year!

This month in Art, all 2nd, 3rd, and 4th graders will be reflecting on and drawing their favorite
memory from 2022. Perhaps they learned their multiplication facts, won a tournament, went on
an airplane, got a pet, or went somewhere new. Then they will draw what they hope or predict
will happen in 2023 like go to Disney, learn to play an instrument, try something new, etc. Next,
we will learn about why we celebrate Martin Luther King Day and create artwork based on the
themes, peace and freedom. Some students' artwork will be selected to be showcased at the
Coram Fire Department for the MLK Jr. Walk on January 14th.



We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and HAPPY NEW
YEAR!

A new year is upon us and it is a time to make new beginnings and new
resolutions.  It is a chance to look back at the past year on the lessons that

were learned and taught.  We move forward into the New Year with the memories
that were created and look forward to the ones that will be created.

We would like to thank everyone that helped make the holidays brighter for those in need. We
were able to help a lot of CEW families.  A little bit goes a long way.  Thank you again!

Enjoy and cherish your family time together.

Happy New Year!



HEALTH OFFICE INFORMATION

JANUARY 2023

We would like to welcome everyone back from our Winter Recess and wish them a Happy New
Year!

During the month of January, we would like to start our New Year with keeping our health and
safety as a priority. As we settle into winter, please take some time to continue to go outside with
your child and enjoy the many activities cold weather can bring. Before you go sledding, skating,
skiing, snowmobiling, horseback or quad riding take a moment to review safety habits for
participating in those activities. We always want to make sure that we are also dressed
appropriately for the weather, so be sure to wear your coats, boots, hats, gloves and scarfs
when necessary.

During the school day, students may visit the health office for various reasons. We do not notify
parents/guardians of every health office visit but will make every effort possible to communicate
with you when we feel it is necessary. If at any time you have questions or concerns please feel
free to contact the nurse in your child’s building. As always, the CEW Student Handbook is an
excellent reference for your family. We are also available by the email listed below.

January is National Thank You Month, what a great way to start the New Year by thanking
anyone you choose. Try to pick a new person each day to thank; whether we are an adult or
child, those simple words can cause an endless smile and a good feeling all day.

We look forward to a wonderful, safe, happy and healthy beginning to 2023.

Mrs. Jeanne Lucero, RN

Jeanne.Lucero@longwoodcsd.org

631-345-2760- Phone 631-345-2170- Fax


